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Valencia, Ca  - Safe Environment Engineering receives contract N41756-04-C-4204 by 
the Technical Support Working Group for the design and development of an Incident 
Command and Control System. 
 
The objective of this project is to develop an Incident Command and Control System that 
shall provide for the tracking and physical monitoring of emergency response personnel in 
high heat, hazardous atmospheric conditions, and limited visibility conditions in structures, 
and identify thermal or chemical hazards in structures. Data from the responders must be 
transmitted outside the building to the incident commander. The system must be compact, 
easy to use, and designed to provide critical information both to the individual responder in 
the structure and to the incident commander outside. The system must be compact, 
wearable, requiring minimal operator intervention. 
 
The Technical Support Working Group (TSWG) is the U.S. Government's national forum 
that identifies, prioritizes, and coordinates interagency and international research and 
development (R&D) requirements for combating terrorism. Through the Department of 
Defense's Combating Terrorism Technology Support Program and funding provided by 
other agencies, the TSWG rapidly develops technologies and equipment to meet the high 
priority needs of the combating terrorism community, and addresses joint international 
operational requirements through cooperative R&D with major allies. For information on 
TSWG technology projects, transition opportunities, and other user information, please 
visit the TSWG web page at www.tswg.gov. 
 
 
 
For more information:  
Contact Sales at (661) 295-5500  
For more information on Safe Environment Engineering:  
http://www.safeenv.com 

http://www.tswg.gov/
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